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1) Students of the month April:  Students of the Month 12th- Preston 
McCarty, 11th- Olivia Mullenberg, 10th- Cain Johannes, 9th-Casen 
Blome, 8th- Luis Martinez, 7th- Simon Karsten-Adkins

2) Prom- Despite our slight rain delay it was a success.    105 students 
attended. Students and staff all enjoyed themselves.  

3) Summer School- offered to over 20 families in 7th and 8th grade.  
Only received responses from 6.  Will not be offered.

4) Smartpass- lots of good data and useful information.  We have had 
some functionality issues and so are working with the provider on that, 
overall it has been very helpful in allowing us to see trends and 
regulate some student issues.

5) Site Team- Plans for final days of the school year are well-underway.  
We also discussed some changes to classroom locations/lockers for 
next year and discussed conferences and whether there was a better 
way to utilize senior high teachers time while maintaining community 
involvement.  It was decided that this should be referred to the District 
advisory committee for further discussion.

6) Click it or Ticket week- SADD  sponsored a variety of events May1-
5th, culminating in seat belt relays and other fun to teach students 
about distractions and other factors that influence safe driving. 

7) FFA Week- next week: May 15th- 19th- daily dress up ideas as well 
as noon hour activities including a Rodeo, Tractor Pull, and ending with 
Baby animal Day..

8) Awards Ceremony- Held on May 12th in the auditorium. Lots of 
successes to celebrate.   We really had a talented and highly motivated 
senior class.  They will be missed. 

9) Testing Season is over!  No big hiccups.  We will be awaiting final 
results and then will work with teachers to see where we need to focus 
for the upcoming school year.

10) Graduation- June 2nd.  Letters went out last week with all the 
details.  We have 62 seniors plus 4 who attended the Owatonna ALC 
(total of 66)  taking part in the ceremony.  2 seniors will not be 
graduating.

Thanks!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18xW15OBcTlE7YMphbDfNbkl3Acz6vFTkALq_e0rcDyA/edit?usp=sharing


  


